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The proposed legislation for the Olympics development is going to circumnavigate 15planning and 
Environmental laws threatening cultural heritage sites and habitat for our most endangered 
Queensland koalas. This is totally unacceptable and sets a serious precedent. Prior to the election 
this government pledged a commitment to renewables and action on climate change. New planning 
rules for renewables gives the government power to reject some projects even those which have 
already been submitted. Is this just a delaying tactic?  This is unacceptable and appears to go against 
what was said  before the election. We do not want to host an Olympics which has caused 
destruction of any wildlife or its habitat in the  planning and construction. 
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